
Motion for Annual Council on 29th April 2021 

 

“This Council resolves to reconsider its plans to demolish the URC 

Hall on the Old River Lane site in Bishop’s Stortford. Instead, it will, 

either repair and refurbish the Hall or, if it is not practicable to 

refurbish it, The Council will build a new, equivalent Hall somewhere 

else on the Old River Lane site. This would be in accordance with 

policy CFLR8 of the Local Plan.” 

   

Motion proposed by Councillor Mione Goldspink and seconded by 

Councillor Chris Wilson.  

19th April 2021 


